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VE/VJ celebrations at Castle Primary School 

Friday 9th May 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you will be aware, next Thursday 8th May is VE/VJ day. As a nation 

we are marking the events with many activities and celebrations. On 

Thursday we will mark the day in school through lesson activities and 

our daily assembly.  

We have chosen to hold a whole school celebration on Friday 9th May. 

Children are invited to wear red/white and blue clothes for the day. On 

that day we hope to be joined by some WWII reenactment vehicles on 

our playground for the children to explore and meet the owners. We 

will play some 1940’s playground games, sing songs from the era and 

learn about the events that occurred on that day. In the afternoon we 

plan to hold a whole school tea party on the playground. Children are 

welcome to bring in some biscuits and cakes to share (please 

remember we are a nut free school). There will, of course, be lots of 

bunting!   

We look forward to being part of the national celebrations. 

Thank you 

 

 Mr S Morton 

 Principal 


